
 

Friday 21 May 
 
 
Y2 took learning outside this week as they visited the Snug to enhance their geographical knowledge.  The 
children represented the school tremendously and came back enthused about seeing ‘for real’ the features 
they had learnt about in school.  A super learning experience – thank you to all involved. 
 
Whilst they were out and about a couple of house captains from Y6 went on a special mission in school to 
inspect the cloakroom areas.  This resulted in the release of Tidy Ted from Brazil class and the subsequent 
gifting to USA class as the new custodians of the bear!  USA had a very tidy cloakroom area and have raised the 
bar – the challenge is set. 
  
A stream of Y1 children showed off their tremendous knowledge of the Pre-Raphaelite movement this week – 
from descriptive pieces of writing to clay work and stained-glass window designs; Hunt, Millais and Rossetti 
would have been very impressed! Well done Y1. 
 
Finally, as we can’t yet go to the zoo, an albeit smaller zoo came to us in the form of Mrs Kemble’s menagerie.  
Today, Galaxy the guinea pig visited with the promise of more to come!  
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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